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Dear Fiona, dear colleagues, 
  
Regarding the announced new developments on environmental information fees at the Murcia City Council, please find enclosed a full 
report by the Head Director of the Municipal Tax Agency which we have just received.  
  
In its report, the Municipal Tax Agency recalls the currently in force Ordinance and the Adjustment Plan of Royal Law-Decree 4/2012. 
What is important for the sake of C24 Case is reflected in the last paragraph, which we translate in its entirety: 
  
"Notwithstanding the above, taking into account that in a near future the General Administration of the State will pass a new regulation 
on environmental fees, in viw of this new development, we will proceed to the study and review of the current fees and, within the 
limits of the Adjustement Plan mentioned in paragraph 5 , we will propose the relevant measures" 
  
Best regards, 
  
MARÍA JOSÉ GÓMEZ GARCÍA-OCHOA 
National Focal Point of the Aarhus Convention 
Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Environment  
Plaza de San Juan de la Cruz, s/n 
28071-Madrid. 
Tel: +34 91 597 68 28  
e-mail: mjgomez@magrama.es 
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